
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF CLINTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
June 26, 2018 AT 7:00 PM 

CHARTER REVISION 

 
The Charter Revision Commission of the Town of Clinton will hold a public hearing at the 
Andrews Memorial Town Hall, 54 East Main Street, Clinton, Connecticut, on Tuesday, June 26, 
2018 at 7:00 PM to review changes and consider comments to the Town of Clinton Charter.  
Copies of the Charter will be available at the Clinton Town Clerk’s Office and on the Clinton 
Town Web Site at www.clintonct.org. 

 
All interested parties may attend and be heard. 
Dated at Clinton, CT this 1st day of June, 2018. 
 
Dennis Donovan 
Chairman 
 
FOR PUBLICATION IN THE HARBOR NEWS, June 14th, 2018 
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